
 

 

On the 19th April 2023 Key Stage 2 pupils were blessed to receive an assembly from The 

Luton Council of Faiths on the topic of 'What will make our Town more Respectful' 

They had the opportunity to engage in a Q&A session with different Faith leaders who 

represent the various faiths that make up our town. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed this and it helped them to develop further their respect 

for other faiths, religions and for the cultural diversity that makes up not only our school 

but the town in which they live. 

 

Thank you to the Council of Faiths for their time doing this. 

 

   


